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(The wrong word in the last paragraph was in the original letter) 

 
 

August 1, 1959 
 
Dear Football Candidate: 
 

Finally, it is about time for football to start again. We 
have a new Wampus Cat team to build and there are a lot of 
positions to be filled. The first callout will be August 14, 
1958, at 3:00 p.m. in the high school gym. 

 
It is very important that all candidates for the football 

team be present at this first meeting. Training rules, type of 
football, physica1 examinations, and other important issues will 
be discussed. All equipment will also be issued at this meeting. 

 
Enclosed you will find two cards. One is an equipment card. 

If you will fill in the necessary information and return it 
immediately, it will prevent any confusion when the equipment is 
distributed. The other is a permission card. Obtain your 
parent's permission by having them sign it on the proper side 
and then bring it with you on the 14th for the physicals. 

 
The coaching staff is very enthusiastic about the coming 

season and is looking forward to working with you. We are 
expected an even more enjoyable and successful season than every 
before. 

 
See you soon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CD:bjb 
 
Enclosures: 2 

 


